
St. Peter’s Academy East Bridgford – Newsletter. 

 

Teacher: Mrs Cains / Mrs 
Gilbey 

Subject: Literacy Date: 13/10/17 

              

 
 
Thank you so much for supporting your child with their Science 
homework this week and also for remembering to send a bright 
colourful t-shirt into school for our Jesse Tree day. The day itself was 
very enjoyable, the children learnt about all sorts of Bible stories 
through drama and songs. Our class dance based on the story of 
Joseph and his colourful coat proved to be very successful! 
 
It has been lovely to meet up with you over the last two evenings at 
our parent’s meetings. We are very pleased with the way your 
children have settled into Year 3. This has also been a great 
opportunity for you to look around the new classroom and see how 
much space we are lucky enough to have! 
 
We have been working on instruction writing in Literacy for a number 
of weeks now and all of the children should be able to talk about the 
specific features including imperative verbs. In order to consolidate 
their learning, we would like the children to complete the attached 
sheet for homework this week. The task at the foot of the sheet is 
optional, but as we will not be setting any homework over half term, 
you may wish to encourage your child to complete the extra activity. 
This homework does not need to be returned to school until after half 
term. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 
continued support and kind comments and to wish you all a relaxing 
half term break. 
 
We look forward to seeing many of you in church next Tuesday at 
10.00am for our Harvest service.   
 
 

Please return homework school by: Friday 3rd November. 

 


